
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

This year World Book Day falls on Thursday 6th March 2025.  We love to celebrate this in 

school and to see all the children having fun dressing up whilst promoting reading at the 

same time.  

This year we’d love it if you could join us in celebrating WBD 2025 by;  

• Sending in your pictures via email of your child and the whole family if you’d like- 

Reading in an unusual place- there will be some prizes for the most unusual! 

• Sending in old books so we can hold a book swap in each class- pass books into your 

child’s class and we will collect them across the week- hopefully all children will be 

able to get a book to take home on Friday!  

• There will be activities and quizzes for in class on the day and our usual Dress-up day 

where children can choose to dress like their favourite character/ real life person 

from a book. We are aware that sometimes WBD comes at a cost to families and 

would encourage everyone to share/ make as we do not want anyone to feel obliged 

to spend £££ 

Looking forwards to next week!  

Just as a reminder; we are encouraging children to read more regularly at home and write it 

in their home/ school learning logs. We want them to gain a love for reading which will 

serve them well as they move through school.  

We will send home the voucher for one of the WBD £1 books OR you can always use it for 

£1 off another book. Loads of titles this year and you can find them at our local bookshops 

and  Asda, Lidl, Sainsburys, Tesco, The Works, Waterstones and WHSmith. 

This year the books are featured in a video here https://www.worldbookday.com/books-

and-tokens/books/  

Thanks for supporting us.  

Miss Curle 

English Lead 
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